
December
Fourth
1922.

G. E. Duggan, 3?y..,
President, Dominion Bridge Company, 
Montreal.

My dear Mr. Duggan : -
Dr. Frank Adams, Dean of the 

Faculty of Applied i'cienoe, has informed me of 
the courtesy of the Dominion Bridge Company in 
presenting to that Faculty some valuable photographs 
of bridges.

May I express to you personally and 
through you to your Executive the keen appreciation 
of McGill University for this gift, indicating, 
as it does, the interest which the Dominion Bridge 
Company takes in the work of the» University.

• :;ith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal


